
Follow-Up on Carbon Monoxide Detector 

Test Results 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Follow-Up on Carbon Monoxide Detector Test Results 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up regarding the test results of the 

carbon monoxide detectors that were conducted on [Insert Test Date]. As we discussed during 

our last meeting, the safety and well-being of everyone in the building is a top priority, and 

timely information is crucial. 

As of today, I have not yet received the final test results or any recommendations for necessary 

actions. Could you please provide an update on the status of the results? If there are any concerns 

or required steps to ensure compliance and safety, I am eager to address them promptly. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Contact Information] 


